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Cladding Requirement Prior to Insulation Inspection 
 
To enhance the efficiency of cladding inspections and mitigate concerns regarding water 
ingress during insulation inspections, effective immediately, cladding (including roof flashing) 
must be installed and fully completed before scheduling any insulation inspection. 
 
This approach will mitigate health and safety concerns within the building and reduces the risk 
of inspection failures.   

Please disseminate this information to all site offices. 

Thank you for your cooperation in implementing this important change. 

 

The Town of Whitby 
Building Services Division 
building@whitby.ca 
905-430-4305 

Disclaimer Notice 

The Town of Whitby assumes no responsibility for any errors and is not liable for any damages of any kind resulting from the use of, or 
reliance on, the information contained in this document. The Town of Whitby does not make any representations or warranty, express or 
implied, concerning the accuracy, quality, likely results or reliability of the use of the information contained in this document. 
 

 


